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Lord Mayor Zalepa Invites Residents to a 

Free Skate 
For Immediate Release February 3, 2025 
 
Lord Mayor Zalepa is hosting a special Family Day weekend free skating event on 
Saturday, February 15, 2025, at the Meridian Credit Union Arena (1565 Four Mile Creek 
Road, Virgil).  
 
Community members are welcome to join the Lord Mayor for an afternoon of skating 
and fun from 1:30 to 3:00 p.m. No RSVP is required, and all are welcome to attend. 
Those wishing to attend can also get their skates sharpened at the arena for $10.00.  
 
“Family Day Weekend is a wonderful time to celebrate togetherness and community,” 
said Lord Mayor Gary Zalepa. “I hope this free skating opportunity provides residents 
and their families a space to enjoy quality time and create memories together. I look 
forward to seeing everyone there!” 
 
For more information about public skating in Niagara-on-the-Lake, please visit 
www.notl.com/recreation-events/programs-activities/public-skating-arena-programming.  
To view the Town’s Community Events Calendar, please visit 
https://www.notl.com/recreation-events/community-events-calendar. 
 
Follow the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram for 
immediate alerts. 
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